
From: John Fitzgerald [mailto:john.fitzgerald@electricireland.ie]  

Sent: 07 July 2015 16:28 

To: O'Boyle, Jody; Matheson, Deirdre 

Cc: Sean Doolin 

Subject: Utility Regulator consults on proposed transactional charges associated with electricity 

metering 

Jody, 

We have considered the proposal and our only comment at this point is that we believe that where a 

fee is being incurred it should be possible, in the circumstances, to pass it on directly to the 

customer. 

Regards, 

John Fitzgerald 

Project Manager 

Electric Ireland 

 

Phone +353 1 8934250 

Mobile +353 87 9342504 

Email john.fitzgerald@electricireland.ie 
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